







January 6, 2010
Dear Parents,

As we begin developing models for next year’s staffing the following information is necessary to plan accurately.  We know we are asking for this information early and your plans may change between now and the beginning of next year, however, it helps us to compile an approximate student count.  Please fill in the information below and return by Friday, January 8TH.

CHILD’S NAME
                                                                                                                        

Address

                                                     Phone                                                       

Present Grade
                                                    Teacher                                                     

Please check all that apply:


A.
        

My child will be attending Ridgeview next fall.


B.
        

My child’s daycare provider will be (address):  

C.
        

I plan to send my child to a private school next fall.




Where?                                                                                                          


D.
        

We will be moving out of Bloomington before next fall.





Where?                                                                                                         


E.
        

We will be moving within Bloomington before next fall.




New address:                                                                                                


F.
        

I will have a kindergarten student attending in the fall.


Please fill out one form for each child you have at Ridgeview.  If the plans you have indicated above change between now and the end of the school year, please let us know at 806-7100.  Thank you!
